
Town of Stonington Conservation Commission
Minutes of a Special Meeting held on November 20, 2008

Stonington Vineyards, 523 Taugwonk Road, Stonington, CT

1. Call to order – The Conservation Commission was invited to attend a social meeting of the Stonington
Uplands Association, beginning at 7 p.m. Commission members in attendance were Chairman Simm,
Bell, Cole and Lyons. Herbst, Baldwin, Swenarton and Dewire were absent.

2. Possible discussions at the Stonington Uplands Association meeting regarding Taugwonk Rd.
(Zoning Map Amendment)
The idea of reapplying for rezoning portions of the LI-130 areas along the east side of Taugwonk Road
was discussed. Chairman Simm commented that the application would have to be made by the Planning
and Zoning Commission, as "the Town," because any other applicant is required to supply an A-2 survey
of the area.

The idea of posting signs identifying Stonington Uplands as an agricultural community, as was done with
Wequetequock on Route 1, was also discussed.

3. Adjournment – The meeting ended at about 9:00 p.m.

Submitted by Stuart Cole, Acting Secretary

Approved at a regular meeting of the Conservation Commission on 12/22/2008.


